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Fax No. 2877 0802

10 April 2001

Clerk to the Panel on Constitutional Affairs
Legislative Council Secretariat

Legislative Council Building

8 Jackson Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Mrs Ma,

LegCo Panel on Constitutional Affairs
HKSAR Precedence Table

Thank you for your letter of 6 March 2001.
As requested by Members at the Constitutional Affairs Panel
meeting on 15 January 2001, we have duly conveyed their views on the

HKSAR Precedence Table to the Chief Executive.

Please advise Members accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

( Ms Miranda Chiu)
for Director of Administration

c.c. Director of Protocol



